
Happy Fall,

It doesn’t quite feel like it yet, but fall is
officially here! As the sun continues to shine
through the weekend, we hope you will join us
for our FIRST LMC HOMECOMING GAME! One
of the ways we will celebrate our 50th
Anniversary is at this exciting community
event. Come out and cheer on our Mustangs
and bring your family/friends along with you.   

I would like to give a special welcome to our
newest Instructional Dean, Matthew “Moots”
Muterspaugh. Moots joins us from Columbia
Community College where he served as Dean
of Science, Technology and Mathematics. His
areas of responsibility includes: the Brentwood
Center, Distance Education, Library and
Academic Support (including Center for
Academic Support and the Math Lab). We are
excited to have him at LMC and look forward to
engaging in the great work that we do here!
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Enrollment Update & Gentle Reminders

Correct Absence
Line

Please remember that
there is a new absence
reporting phone
number. If you have an
old handbook, the
number is the old one
and no longer used. 

Save this number in
your phone:

925-473-6699

Syllabi & Office
Hours

Thank you for
submitting your items
on time. Having this
information available is
very useful. It is not too
late to submit if you
have not done so yet. 

PLEASE BE MINDFUL OF YOUR COLLEAGUES:
Leave classrooms in good condition
Clean whiteboards
Return chairs to standard set-up
Take your personal belongings 
Have students clean up after themselves



Shout out to Julie Von Bergen and
Jordan Clark for hosting the
AB1705 book club for the Math
department. Topics included: how
negative biases in technology
affect math students, stereotype
threat and current barriers to
success for marginalized students
in math. 

Brian Quijada @ LMC

As part of our Hispanic/
Latine Heritage Month and
Equity Speaker Series
programming,  Equity &
Inclusion, Drama, Ethnic
Studies, Honors, Student
Life, Puente, Umoja and
Student Life hosted "A
Conversation with Brian
Quijada, Multi-Hyphenate
Theatre Artist and Live
Looper." 

50 for 50 Donation
Campaign

Celebrate the 50th anniversary at
LMC by joining the 50 for 50
Campaign. Scan the QR code in
the picture above or visit the 
Foundation Webpage  for details.

“Little by little, a little becomes a lot”
                 Tanzanian Proverb

Brian Quijada @ LMC LMC MESA Moves to #1

Program Highlights & Announcements

ALGORITHS OF OPPRESSION 
BY SAFIYA NOBLE

MESA is now the largest MESA
program in the state. Great job!

https://www.losmedanos.edu/foundation/donate.aspx


Thank you for reading!

https://www.losmedanos.edu/calendar/index.aspx

